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Dear Councillor,  

 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – SITE VISTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Arrangements have been made, in consultation with the Chairman, for site visits to be held on Thursday, 6th 
March, 2014  The visits and anticipated times when the Committee will be on site are as follows:- 
 

9.25am Assemble at Entrance to The Wellsprings. 

9.30am Depart The Wellsprings.  

9.40am 91312/14 – erection of 2½ storey detached dwelling on land adjacent 2 Thorn Lea Close 
(requested by Councillor Rushton) 

10.10am 91116/13 – erection of portal-framed building for housing livestock, storage of feed and 
agricultural equipment and stabling of horses, construction of 20Mx20M manege, removal of 
existing timber buildings on land at Cotswold Drive, Horwich (requested by Councillor 
Silvester) 

10.45am 91235/13 – erection of part two storey/part single storey extension to side and rear at 759 
Belmont Road (requested by Councillor J. Walsh) 

11.05am 91184/14 – outline application for the erection of one detached house (all matters reserved) 
at 787 Belmont Road (requested by Councillor J. Walsh) 

11.30am 91258/13 – erection of first floor extension at rear at 126 Ashworth Lane (requested by 
Councillor Wild) 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Susan Bailey 
Principal Democratic Services Officer 

Direct Line: 01204 331246 

E-mail: susan.bailey@bolton.gov.uk 

 


